
                                                                                                                                     Sunday 25th April 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 

Recently Deceased 

Sr Imelda James 

John O'Brien 

Teresa Heather  

Breda O’Sullivan  

Carmel Doyle 

Maria Tippins 

Brian Kelly 

Matthew Rooney 

Brona Griffin 

Katy Dawson 

Shirley Williams 

Raymond Kelly 

Anniversaries 

Ethel Lee 

Tony Reilly 

John Nolan                                

Nuala Bugler 

Sean & Maureen Staunton 

Hughie & Rose Smtih 

Donal Maher 

Cecil Mc Cann 

Eileen Barber 

Sr Magdalen Kilbane 

Elizabeth & Denis Whelan 

Christina & Michael Boylan 

Phil Roche 

Mary Derham 

Dan Maher  

Bridget Finn & Tom Murphy  

Months Mind 

Bernadette Griffin 

 The Local Conference of the St Vincent 
De Paul Society wish to acknowledge 

with thanks your continued support to 
them Amount Donated during March 
was 1365.00   You can still leave your 

donations in safe at back of church.  we 
ask if you can to use the  Blue enve-

lopes on tables in Church for your dona-
tions and place envelopes in Safe at 

back of Church there are more demands 
than ever on the ociety for help at this 
time of pandemic so any help would be 

appreciated. 

    Weekly Envelope Boxes 

This year’s boxes of envelopes are 
available for collection on tables at 
back of church please take your 
own box and maybe a neighbour’s 
if you feel they are not able to 
come and collect their own box 

I have also left some spare boxes 
if anyone would like to take one 

who is not donating at present 
please fill in your name and        
address on the sheet on table to let 
us know who donation is coming in 

from 

I have also left some blank      
standing order forms if you would 
prefer to donate this way 

 

Standing Orders – increasing 
amounts – Some  of you have      
increased the amount you were  
donating or started new standing 
order but we are struggling to 

identify who some of the amounts 

are coming in from as you have not 
put your name in correct field if 
you have increased or started a 
new standing order since January 
you might send me a email with 
the new amount and your name so 
we can allocate the correct 

amounts sincere thanks to all who 
continue to support the parish with 
your standing orders it is a great 
help to the upkeep of the parish 

and in claiming the tax back on 
your donations. 

Email                                        
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

 

 Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a se-

lection of cards available on table in Fr Bren-
dan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road please fill in 

details on brown envelopes provided and 

place envelope with Mass offering in letter 

box or safe at back of church If you need us 

to post out cards to you please ph Catherine 

087 6174498 please give a weeks’ notice for 

birthday remembrance or anniversaries es-

pecially  if you want masses offered or can-

dles lit on particular days  email in your re-

quests to 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

Mass times this week 

Monday to Friday 9.30am 

 All masses will be streamed live as unfortunately 

during the current restrictions no one is allowed attend 

Mass 

Church will open after Mass from approx. 11am  to 

5pm  for private prayer each day except if there is a 

funeral when church will open at 1pm 

From Monday 26th April the numbers allowed to attend 

a funeral will be 25 

Sincere thanks to all who have returned 

their Easter Dues, envelopes can be left in 

safe at back of Church 

Individual acknowledgments are not sent 

out at this time if you require 

acknowledgment please let office know 

and I will be glad to send you on one. 

Any of you who received a Tax Reclaim 

Form in your Easter Mail shot we would be 

grateful if you can return forms to us asap. 

If you are no longer paying tax on earnings 

or pension, please let us know so we can 

amend our records here 

mailto:EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com
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